
Overview and Study Purpose

The City of Ottawa is working on a Class Environmental 
Assessment Study (Schedule "C" project) for the 
widening of Carp Road between Highway 417 and 
Hazeldean Road.

The City's 2013 
Transportation Master 
Plan (TMP) identifies 
the need for the 
widening of Carp Road 
between Highway 417 
and Hazeldean Road as 
a Phase 2 project 
(2020 - 2025).

The widening has been 
identified to address 
growing travel demand 
in the Stittsville area.
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